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Mr. Vance Hudgins
Assistant Director for

Politico-Military Security Affairs
' Division of International Security

Affairs
U.S. Department of Energy
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Hudgins:

Please refer to our letter dated January 30,19fs0, requesting your
assistance in obtaining an assurance letter for an amendment to export
license XSNM01452.

In a recent conversation with William Mowry of General Atomic, we were
advised that the amendment request was for an additional two (2) grams
of uranium rather than 0.16 gram as we had originally thought. Please,
therefore, request an assurance letter for an additional two grams of
uranium enriched to 93% uranium-235.

Thank you for yo,ur assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

O_
Marvin R. Prterson, Acting AssistantW 6 TV V

Director
~

Export / Import and International
Safeguards

Office of International Programs
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